Dr Elizabeth A Hill
4 Raglan Street
London NWS5 3DA
John Diver
Planning Services
London Borough of Camden, 5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG

Dear Mr Diver

Application 2015/7289/P - 132 Kentish Town Road, NW1 2QB

| wish to object to this planning application for change of use from D1 to B1.

Firstly, this premise has never operated as an art gallery, its current planning category,
which would have been a welcome addition to Kentish Town Road. It has dirty curtains
covering all the windows so that | have no idea what happens there. When the premise was
refurbished, the builder told me that the owner and family were to live there. That | could
believe by its current appearance. Since refurbishment it has always had a shop front name
board saying “ xxxx Phonographic Services” so | wonder why after all these years the
application for B1 — “audio mastering and sound recording facility” has been made . As | am
currently away | am unable to give the part of the name xxx, but | only just realised that
objections need to be sent by today.

Secondly | believe B1 use would cause unnecessary noise in a partly residential area.

For these reasons | urge you to refuse this planning application. Please treat my personal
details in confidence, in line with the DP Act.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth Hill



From: eiizabeth il |

Sent: 19 July 2016 13:18
To: Planning
Subject: Application 2015/7289/P - 132 Kentish Town Road, NW1 2QB

Yesterday T sent to you my letter of objection to this application. T was unsure of the actual name.
Now back in London, T am able to check and confirm that the name banner on this premise is:
Phonographic Services

and in small letters underneath:

formerly Delhi Diner

This has been the name since the diner was refurbished. This clarifies my letter of yesterday.

Many thanks. Cheers from LIZ HILL



